
LA QUINTA HOA BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING 

 

October 20, 2015 

 

Board members present:  Dan Hann, Sam Pepper and Jim Hall. 

Others present: Jacque Hann Accountant and Barbara DeWitt Landscape Coordinator 

 

Called to order at 6 p.m. to discuss replacing the landscape coordinator.  

 

Barbara notified the Board of her decision to resign her position as Landscape Coordinator 
effective November 1, 2015, because her family is moving away. 

Barbara described what her duties entailed in working with the Landscape Contractor and with 
La Quinta homeowners in maintaining an outstanding facility.  

Barbara also informed the Board that Cara Kinner volunteered to maintain the Doggie Stations 
which Barbara had been doing.  Thank You Cara! 

The Board expressed their sincere appreciation for the dedication and commitment that Barbara 
provided to the homeowners association and that she and her family will be missed. 

After a lengthy discussion of the role and responsibilities of the Landscape Coordinator position 
Jim Hall expressed his interest in filling the position on an interim basis for six months. 

Sam Pepper made a motion to hire Jim Hall as the Landscape Coordinator on an interim basis 
for six months, Dan Hann seconded, motion passed.    

 

Adjourned at 7:30 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted by: 

Dan Hann 

 


